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Announcements: 

 

Have a great weekend   

 

5th: Chemical reactions assessment “the most 

fun test I’ve ever taken”! Finished our 

chemical reactions unit and are moving on to 

water on the planet. 

6th: We looked at respiration and how this 

process provides oxygen for all the cells in the 

body. Wrapped it up by making some 

interesting multisystem models to show how 

nutrients and oxygen travel to cells all over 

the body! 

7th: Natural to synthetic product continues 

with our Plastics PSA project – good or bad for 

humans or the environments? Groups are 

evaluating graphic data and additional 

resources to gather evidence to support their 

claims in a PSA video or newspaper. 

8th: We looked at the fossil record for evidence 

of evolution of living organisms and 

environmental changes. We rounded out the 

week with a thrilling documentary on the 

evolution of the human species! 
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